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ST JAMES'S PALACE

From: The Office of TRH The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge and HRH Prince Henry of Wales

Private and Confidential

27th April, 2012

Dear Dr. Scicchitano,

The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge have asked me to thank you for the card
you so kindly sent in celebration of Easter.

It really was most thoughtful of you and appreciated by Their Royal
Highnesses who have asked me to send you their warmest thanks and best wishes.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Claudia Holloway

Dr. Maurizio Scicchitano
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